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A Pet’s Life announces SuperZoo presence   
 

ST. PAUL, MINN. May 29, 2018 – A Pet’s Life® is thrilled to announce its attendance at 

the SuperZoo expo. A Pet’s Life® will be located at booth 3770. 

 

A Pet’s Life® launched in 2012 and has become a trusted provider to families 

nationwide. The company focuses on memorial items, cremation urns, and keepsakes 

for dogs, cats, fish, birds, and other pets. It offers a variety of designs, sizes, and 

materials that meet the needs of pet families. 

 

Personalization services turn any urn into the one-of-a-kind memorial families are 

looking for. Visit the A Pet’s Life® booth to discuss its exciting and new in-store retail 

display program and drop ship services. 
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Call A Pet’s Life at 1-855-738-7543 or visit its website at www.APetsLife.com 

 


